
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

From: Rebecca Jeschke <rebecca@tndf.ca>
Sent: May 27, 2021 4:09 PM
To: Glen Macfarlane <Glen.Macfarlane@durham.ca>
Subject: Resignation

Good afternoon Glen,

It is with regret that I am writing to inform you that I must resign my position on BEDAC. Within the
coming days, I will be relocating to the Region of Waterloo to start a new job.

I have enjoyed being apart of BEDAC. I have no doubt that this advisory committee will be successful in
delivering its proposed projects.

Thank you for supporting this advisory committee and for the Township for making this opportunity
possible.

Best regards,
Rebecca
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Rebecca Jeschke (she/her); Community Development Manager
16 York St, PO Box 580, Cannington ON LOE 1E0

705—432—2444, rebecca@tndf.ca, www.tndf.ca
Nourishing Lives...DeveIoping Change!
Where Food, People, and Ideas Grow!
Please consider the environment before printing this email

This email communication is intended as a private communication for the sole use of the primary addressee and those individuals

listed for copies in the original message. The information contained in this email is private and confidential and if you are not an

intended recipient you are hereby notified that copying, forwarding or other dissemination or distribution of this communication

by any means is prohibited. If you are not specifically authorized to receive this email and if you believe that you received it in

error please notify the original sender immediately.

THIS MESSAGE IS FOR THE USE OF THE INTENDED RECIPIENT(S) ONLY AND MAY CONTAIN
INFORMATION THAT IS PRIVILEGED, PROPRIETARY, CONFIDENTIAL, AND/OR EXEMPT FROM
DISCLOSURE UNDER ANY RELEVANT PRIVACY LEGISLATION. N0 rights to any privilege have been waived.
If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, re—transmission,
dissemination, distribution, copying, conversion to hard copy, taking of action in reliance on or other
use of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient and have received
this message in error, please notify me by return e—mail and delete or destroy all copies of this message.
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